March 15, 2018 Student Life Meeting Notes
Attendees:

Kathryn Wolfer,

Chance Galvin- Student Govt Rep.
Cami Sanderson

Gary Moore

Lindsay Barber

Bryan Marquardt

Joy Puffal

Jennifer Johnson

Minutes- Gary motioned to approve the minutes from the last meeting. Cami seconded the motion.
Provost Blake did not attend the meeting.

Minutes:
Photo 1 was picked for the website. The second photo was taken at Meijer and did not show the
diversity of our student body.

Joy presented details from her retention work group. She has a PowerPoint to present if time permits.
Research company has been hired to analyze data with risk factors for retention. What are the
intervention techniques? Develop large-scale intervention Iniative. We need more support for students
in second and third year.

Cami presented that there is a faculty (Donna Smith) hat would be willing to develop a focus group if we
determine what we want to focus on.

Jennifer and her group are developing an advising workshop during faculty week in the fall, this will be
open to all faculty. They are working on the format and topics to be covered.

Bruce was not present.

Kathryn presented the student survey data, we would like to invite someone from the physical plant to
discuss the safety of sidewalks. We would also like to invite someone from university planning to discuss
the parking issue on Campus. Bryan mentioned that there would be 200 additional commuter spaces
added this summer.



